
Date:   8/22/2024 

To:   All Applicants 

From:  DHHS Office of Procurement and Grants 

RE:   Request for Applications Number 6640 NCDD Council Formal Subaward Targeted  
Disparity 

__________________________________________________________________________________ 

This is to notify all Applicants who responded to the above-referenced Request for Applications that 
DHHS intends to award Subawards to the following Applicants: 

Company Name Project 

1 

The Board of Regents of the 
University of Nebraska, a 
public corporate body, acting 
by and on behalf of the 
University of Nebraska Medical 
Center 

Enhancing Quality of Life for Spanish Speaking Families in the 
Hispanic/Latino Community through Comprehensive Support 
and Evidence-Based Treatments for Developmental Disabilities 

Thank you for your interest in doing business with the Department of Health and Human Services.


